
Dear Sir or Madam,  

We are pleased to invite you to participate in a video conference call on the
occasion of Valamar Riviera’s fourth Investors Day. President of the
Management Board Željko Kukurin and Member of the Management Board
Marko Čižmek will present the latest news on business operations,
development and strategy of creating Valamar Riviera’s new value.

The video conference call will take place on Thursday, June 27, 2019,
starting at 12:30 (CEST). The presentation will be available just before the
video conference call.

Schedule of events according to the Central 
European Summer Time (CEST):

RSVP
Please confirm your interest by sending an e-mail to ir@valamar.com to
obtain the necessary links for the connection and the presentations.

For any information, please contact Mr. Filip Močibob at the said e-mail
address or call him at +385 99 27 17 051.

We look forward to hearing from you!

Yours faithfully,
Valamar Investor Relations
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